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2022 Perdeberg Family Festival takes place on 26
November

After a brief absence, the popular Perdeberg Family Festival will return to the picturesque Vryguns Farm in Paardeberg,
Paarl, on Saturday, 26 November from 10am to 5pm.

Entry, a sample glass, 10 wine coupons and entertainment cost R175. Children under 18 pay only R50. Tickets can be
purchased from Webtickets.co.za or the Perdeberg Tasting Room.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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